
Update for Pewsey Area Board

Update from RUSHALL PC

Date of Area Board Meeting 9 May 2016

Headlines/Key Issues

 Repairs to the Woodbridge Bridge, A345 and the associated road closure and 
diversions planned for Summer 2016.

 Speeding in Rushall is an ongoing issue despite Community Speed Watch, Police 
Support etc.

 Increase in size and volume of HGV’s using the A342 and A345 through Rushall as a 
Freight Route.

 Ongoing threat of the closure of Everleigh HRC.


